
Headteacher message 

It’s the end of term already!  A huge thank you to my staff for all 
of their hard work and to you ,our parents/carers ,who have 
worked in partnership with us.   

Our children have completed  a round of assessments and there 
is much to celebrate.  I hope that you were all pleased to hear 
about the progress your children are making during your 
meetings with class teachers.  If for any reason you were unable 
to meet with your child’s class teacher, ensure that you do make 
meeting arrangements as soon  as possible. 

End of school day collection 

School finishes at 3:15pm and most children are collected at this 
time. However, we are having groups of children who are col-
lected late at the end of the school day.  We do not offer after-
school care and staff are deployed to undertake other school 
related tasks . We are having to delay these tasks in order to 
supervise late children.  Please ensure that you have made ade-
quate arrangements for your child to be collected at 3:15pm.   

May I take this opportunity to wish you all a safe and lovely  

holiday. 

    

 

Dates for diary 

Class assemblies 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children return to school 

Monday 17th April 

Dahlia class Pizza Express trip 

Tuesday 18th April 

Relation and Sex Education information workshop for 

parents 

Monday 20th April at 9:00am in the main hall 

Key stage 2 Polka Theatre trip 

Thursday 20th April 

Poppy class Pizza Express Trip 

Tuesday 25th April 

 

Easter Eggs 

Key stage 1 had  their Easter Bonnet parade today.  

It was a spectacular event with some amazing cre-

ations.  Every year we give Easter egg prizes to our 

children and we would like to say thank you to our 

Local Lidl for donating Easter eggs.  

Chocolate delights for all! 

 

 

 

Spring Term Attendance Stars 

KS1— Jasmine class 95.3% 

KS2—Carnation class 94.2% 

Whole school— 92.4% 

Our school target is 96% 

Well done to Jasmine and Carnation classes! 

Class  Date 

Dahlia Wednesday 26th April 

Hibiscus Wednesday 24th May 

Year 1 Wednesday 14th June 

Butterflies Wednesday 28th June 

Warm and Well in Merton 

Warm and Welcome in Merton is an initia-

tive providing residents with information 

about staying well and active  during both 

warmer and colder weather including cost 

of living tips. 

 

Please visit 

www.warmandwellinmerton.co.uk  

or your local library for more information. 

 



 



 



 


